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Comments: The Holland Lake Expansion is an encroachment by commercial interests onto public land that is

recognized lynx and grizzly bear territory.

Building new structures, including a restaurant and a lodge, will damage the fragile ecosystem that supports

wildlife around the lake. 

It isn't necessary to ruin every beautiful wild place in Montana and give business/commercial interests the

opportunity to use public lands to make money. Instead, protect these wild places for all of us taxpayers.

 

Valerie Hedquist, Silver King Ranch, Montana


